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TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  

FROM: Crystal Postell, Finance Director 

 

CC:  Stevie Cox  

 

DATE: 02/05/2024 

 

REF: Resurfacing Projects Presentations   

 
 
History: 

 

The City Council has received an engineering estimate on both the Powell Bill Street resurfacing 

project and the parking lot(s) resurfacing.  

 

Background: 

 

Abbotts Creek Engineering has been assisting the City of Trinity with the inspections and 

recommendations on City on streets.  Abbotts Creek Engineering also assists with paving 

recommendations and contracts. If the City Council selects to move forward on the resurfacing of both 

or one parking lot.  Please understand that you will be approving the budget amendment for that 

resurfacing as well.  The budget amendment would only include the accepted and approved parking 

lot(s). Currently, the a remaining $60,000 of budgeted Public Building funds are to be used for parking 

lots.  

 

Please keep in mind that the Powell Bill Street resurfacing will not include a budget amendment due 

to resurfacing being budgeted in the sum of $80,000.   If the City needs a budget amendment, it would 

be due to street resurfacing bids received at a higher sum than what’s budgeted.  

 

Attachment: 

 

Abbott Creek Engineering Recommendations 


